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Staying apart 
keeps us together
For more information on restricted areas, please visit  
dhhs.vic.gov.au/victorias-restriction-levels-covid-19

Do you live in 
metropolitan Melbourne 
or Mitchell Shire?
Please do not dine in this venue,  
you could be putting others at risk.

Before service, diners will  
be asked to confirm they  
do not live in these areas

This venue is required to refuse  
dine-in service to people who live  
in metropolitan Melbourne and 
Mitchell Shire

Fines may be issued to  
people living in these areas  
that fail to comply with  
Stay at Home restrictions

Takeaway or delivery is available to all patrons


